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4th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
I am very pleased to be able to share the exciting news with you that Miss Blyth is expecting her first 
child in September.  I am sure you will join me in congratulating Miss Blyth on her wonderful news.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and if you have any concerns 
regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lindsey Boucher  
Headteacher  
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 
E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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